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TERM 2 2025 

As Term 3 draws to a close, Commons House celebrates 
a season rich in growth, grit, and camaraderie. From 
spirited inter-house competitions to the quiet 
determination of trial examinations, our learners have 
shown remarkable resilience and heart. The transition 
into summer sports brought fresh energy to the fields 
and courts, with students embracing the rhythm of 
cricket, athletics, and swimming—each moment a 
testament to teamwork and tenacity. 
Camps this term offered more than adventure; they 
became spaces of reflection, identity, and connection. 
Whether around a fire or on a hike, learners deepened 
friendships and discovered new facets of themselves, 
embodying the spirit of Commons beyond the 
classroom. 
Looking ahead, Term 4 arrives swiftly and demands 
focus. With limited time before final examinations, every 
lesson counts. Learners are encouraged to enter this 
final stretch with clarity, courage, and commitment. 
Teachers stand ready to guide, support, and challenge 
each student toward their best. 
As we prepare for the culmination of the academic year, 
Commons House remains a place of excellence, 
empathy, and enduring spirit. Let us finish strong—
together. 
 
Finally, some images below of all the achievements of 
different boys in different environments within the 
school – magnificent achievement on so many fronts. 
- Brent Dodd 



 

 



 



 



 

 



 



 

 


